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Dear Parents and Guardians,  

 

The Central Union High School District recognizes the link between student 

health and learning and desires to provide a comprehensive program promoting 

healthy eating and physical activity for district students. The District supports 

student wellness through health education, physical education and activity, health 

services, nutrition services, psychological and counseling services, and a safe and 

healthy school environment.  

 

District Board Policy 5030 and the Central Union High School District Wellness 

Plan are written documents which guide the District’s efforts to promote student 

health. The Local School Wellness Policy requirement was established by the 

Child Nutrition and WIC Reauthorization Act of 2004, and further strengthened 

by the Healthy, Hunger-Free Kids Act of 2010.  The responsibility for developing 

local school wellness policies and plans has been placed at the district level to 

insure that such policies meet the unique needs of each school under their 

jurisdiction. 

 

The Central Union High School District’s Wellness Advisory Committee is 

developing strategies to promote healthy student lifestyles. The District invites 

feedback on district and school wellness activities from food service personnel, 

school administrators, the Wellness Advisory Committee, parents, guardians, 

students, and other appropriate persons. 

 

To find out how you can be involved, view Board Policy 5030, or the District’s 

Wellness Plan, visit our website at www.cuhsd.net or call (760) 336-4500. 

 

Respectfully,  

 

 

Arnold Preciado 

Assistant Superintendent, 

Business and Support Services 
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